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Public Parking Lot at the base of Spring Street. 

This correspondence provides an update for the reconfiguration of the Public Parking Lot. 
 
Work Activities: Start Date/Work Activities – Phase 4 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• Construction for the reconfiguration of the public parking lot at the base of Spring Street will begin to 
enter the fourth stage of construction, starting the week of February 12. Additional signage will be 
installed directing vehicles to the new temporary parking location. See the attached sketch for more 
information.   

• The last of the existing paved parking area will be blocked off, except for approximately six spaces that 
will remain for use as handicap parking. The existing parking spaces will be relocated further west to 
the area that construction is currently occurring. The entrance/exit will be by Walden Street only. The 
“10 minute” parking spaces along Spring Street (outside of B&L) will remain.  

• Noise/disturbances associated with construction (back up alarms, ledge removal, excavations, dust, 
mud and trucks) should be expected.  

• Further circulation of this document will be greatly appreciated.  
• Thank you in advance for your patience while some of your daily activities are going to be disrupted for 

the foreseeable future.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


